
 

 

December 2, 2021 

 

Dear Chairwoman Healey and member of the Rules and Executive Nominations Committee,  

 

The Carroll County House Delegation and Carroll County Senators unanimously and in 

bipartisan fashion voted in favor of our bill entitled “Carroll County – County Commissioner 

Districts – Redistricting Plan” during our Delegation public hearing on November 17th.  

During our public hearing, all of those who offered public comment were in support of the maps 

that are incorporated into the aforementioned bill.  

This bill was approved unanimously, 6-0, with two delegates absent by the Carroll County 

Delegates. It was approved unanimously, 2-0, with one senator absent by the Carroll County 

Senators.  

The Carroll County Delegation respectfully requests a favorable vote on this bill.  

 

 

       Respectfully,  

 

 

       Delegate Haven Shoemaker 

       Chair, Carroll County Delegation 


